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VIA E-MAIL 

 

February 23, 2015 

 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 

27th Floor 

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto ON M4P 1E4 

 

Attn: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

 

RE: EB-2014-0276 ENBRIDGE GAS DISTRIBUTION – TECH. CONF.  - FRPO   

 

As directed by Procedural Order No. 2 in the above subject proceeding, the Federation of Rental-

housing Providers of Ontario is submitting its request to proceed with the Technical Conference 

scheduled for Wednesday, February 25th. 

 

Enbridge has filed evidence and interrogatory responses outlining a significant change in gas 

supply management.  In response to the Consumers Council of Canada IR #5, the company states 

that it is seeking acceptance of the gas supply plan.  As the Board knows, FRPO has advocated 

for changes in this last year and respectfully requests the opportunity to understand better the 

proposed changes and the resulting impacts.   

 

 

Respectfully Submitted on Behalf of FRPO, 

 

 
 

Dwayne R. Quinn 

Principal 

DR QUINN & ASSOCIATES LTD. 
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